
SRBC Update  
 Cumulative Water Use & Availability Study 
November 4, 2013 
FROM:     Susquehanna River Basin Commission (SRBC) 

 

WHAT:     By-Invitation Update on SRBC’s Cumulative Water Use and 

       Availability Study (see below for details) 
 

WHEN:     Monday, November 4, 2013, 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 
 

WHERE:   SRBC Office (or via WebEx) 

       4423 North Front Street 

      Harrisburg, PA 17110-1788 

      Directions: http://www.srbc.net/about/directions.htm 
 

WHO:       Jim Richenderfer, Deputy Executive Director & Director of 
Technical Programs, SRBC  

       John Balay, Manager, Planning & Operations, SRBC 
 

SRBC launched a multi-year study – the Cumulative Water Use and 
Availability Study – in early 2013 to evaluate the potential cumulative 
impact of  

consumptive water uses on the basin’s water resources. The study will 
cover the entire Susquehanna basin and all types of consumptive water  

uses.  Background information on the study is available on SRBC’s web 
site at www.srbc.net/planning/cwuas.htm.  

 

http://www.srbc.net/about/directions.htm
http://www.srbc.net/planning/cwuas.htm


Given significant interest in this study by various stakeholders 
throughout the basin, SRBC is hosting another by-invitation briefing on 
November 4 to provide an update on study progress and to answer 
questions. You are cordially invited to participate on site in Harrisburg 
or through WebEx. We hope you can join us.   

                 

RSVP:       By Monday, October 28, to John Balay, SRBC  

       Email: jbalay@srbc.net or Phone: (717) 238-0423. 

        

       Please indicate if you will be participating in person in 
Harrisburg or   

              via WebEx. If you choose to participate via WebEx, SRBC will 
email   

              you details and instructions prior to the meeting. 
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